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RECEIVED
In Reply to:
LC-065300 APR 2.9 2005
3160 (522) QOL-nATESIA

APR 2 8 2003

Yates Petroleum Corporation
105 South Fourth Street

Artesia, NM 88210 Y-i5—- L4058

Dear Ms. Caffall:
We are cancelling your APD approved April 5, 2005, for the BIGUN BGU Federal Com
#1 Well at the location of SHL: 1200°/N & 1880°/W sec. 18, T. 21 S., R. 23 E and BHL:
900’/S & 1250°/W sec. 7, T. 21 S., R. 23 E in Eddy County, New Mexico. Per your letter
stating you wished to cancel the APD.

Sincerely,

/s! Joe G. Lara

Tony J. Herrell
YOR Carlsbad Field Manager
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NM-513 (L. Askwig)
I&E (CFO)
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